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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Ruby — For using the underground for the first 

time on a school trip  

7J Mohamed — For independent building in Lego 

7L Kaysan — For great writing in Literacy 

8J 
Ayaan — For working well in Literacy and Maths 

this week 

8R 
Joshua — For good work on number bonds to 

10 

9A Edie — For finding ways to be helpful this week 

Y9 
Precious — For great improvement in her 

writing 

10R 
Faith — For writing creative sentences in 

English 

10RM 
Ellis — For improving his writing and being a 

good class leader 

11C 
Alhaji — For building and creating  his jet model  

on STEM day  

Y11 
Emmanuella — For asking questions and 

brilliant talking every day  

12C Omar — For good behaviour this week 

12L 
Cai — For improving his conversation skills at 

lunch time  

Y12 
Ashlyn — For singing in the whole school 

assembly 

13K 
Janet — For working well with Nico in Art on 

Tuesday 

13L Tiarnie — For great punctuality to school 

14R 
Bukunmi — For an improved effort in all lessons 

especially Literacy & Maths 

14S Amimul —  For hard work in his exams 

Star of the week 

Treasure 7J 

For going to every event during STEM 

day even though he was scared 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Today is our leaver’s prom. It’s always a wonderful occasion and 

this evening we’re welcoming back the leavers of 2020 who didn’t 

have a prom due to COVID restrictions. We’re really excited to 

see them! Huge thanks go to the parent group for all their work to 

make this such a memorable occasion. 

 

Members of the NEU teacher union took action on Wednesday 

and again today. We were able to keep the school fully open on 

both days. 

 

14S enjoyed their Jack Petchey trip to Greenwich this week. 

Thanks go to Steph and the team who accompanied them. Pupils 

enjoyed eating some great food and looking at the historic part of 

London. Following our STEM day last week, we awarded a 

number of prizes in assembly for drawings, photos and writing 

about the day. Well done to all prize winner’s! 

 

We’re delighted to share that Harry Frost Fyfe, a member of our 

Admin team & IT support team has been awarded the Jack 

Petchey Leader’s award. Well done Harry! 

 

I hope to see you at my leaving event next Friday – please do let 

Dom Fryer know if you are able to make it. You can email him at 

dfryer@highshore.southwark.sch.uk. I’m hoping the evening will 

be a real celebration of what makes Highshore so special and an 

opportunity to say thank you  to you all for your support over the 

past 13 years. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Year 6 Club 
It has been really fantastic getting to 

know the Year 6s in their club. As 

you can see they have had so much 

fun and are a lovely group of stu-

dents. We look forward to seeing 

them all in September!  

Amy + Rosie—Y7 Tutors. 


